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***************************************************************************************************

Dear Families,

We have been thinking about our city; what it was like a long time ago and what makes it special.  This Thursday it will be time for us to do some exploring.  We have hired two buses to take us on a guided tour of special sites in Minneapolis.  We’ll see the chain of lakes, the sculpture gardens, the river area, the first house in St. Anthony, the oldest church, the Stone Arch Bridge, St. Anthony Falls, a view from atop the Government Center, the skyways, and Minnehaha Falls.  We have two buses so there is plenty of room for parents who want to join us.  (Look for the permission slip that came home last week and send it in asap.)
Museums to Visit


We debated a long time about where to go for our Timelines and Skylines field trip, and decided that the bus tour was our best option for really exploring our wonderful city.   There are also two wonderful history museums that we would love to go to, but we have to be prudent with school time and money.  AJ and I took Amanda to both the Mill City Museum and the Minnesota History Center.  She had a great time at both, found plenty to interest her (at age 6) and learned a lot about the history of our area.  If you are looking for something to do this winter, please consider taking your kids to the Mill City or Minnesota History Centers.  They’ll love it!
Thanks, MaryEllen!


We had MaryEllen Lien as guest teacher on Friday, when I went to the fourth session of the Responsive Classroom Leadership conference.  MaryEllen said “Everybody was great!”  Congratulate your kids!  

Pebbles and Rocks


Natalie, Joselyn and Lyn did another fabulous job teaching last week.  They were beautifully prepared and the activities were really interesting.  We’ll do some follow up work with rocks and pebbles this week.

New Specialist


We are finished with Gym and started music last week.  Isn’t the time going fast?  As always, the kids were sorry to leave Pete, but overjoyed to be back with Jay.  Isn’t it great to have so many wonderful teachers?
No School on Friday


Remember- no school on Friday!  (I guess the district has something for us to do.  I’m not sure what!)  Enjoy the long weekend.

Kristin
